
Meet your teacher

Your teacher next year will be Mrs Sumner. 
Dear Year 3,

I’m looking forward to getting 
to know you all and making Year 
3 fun and exciting, whilst 
challenging you to discover 
some of the fantastic topics we 
cover.

I am delighted I get to witness 
you all thrive at the start of 
your new key stage 2 journey. 
Working together to ‘Reach for 
the Sky’, we will have lots of 
opportunities to learn new skills 
whilst having fun along the way!

Have a wonderful, safe summer.

My hobbies include gardening –
we’ve grown our own 

strawberries, peas and 
tomatoes.

I also enjoy cooking, D.I.Y and 
anything crafty. I recently 

made a large flower 
arrangement that included my 
favourite flowers – peonies and 

sunflowers.


